
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We wish to inform you that Health Promotion Board (HPB) is having a new parent’s programme, 

Conversations with Your Teens. 

 The synopsis of the programme : Parents may find it challenging to talk about sensitive issues like 

sexual health, smoking and vaping issues with their teens. Through this gameshow styled workshop, 

parents will learn tips and enhance their confidence to engage their teens on sensitive topics in a 

relatable way. 

Parents can register by clicking the registration link https://go.gov.sg/ttytworkshop 

or by scanning the QR code. Do note that there are only limited spaces available which will be 

offered on a first-come-first-served basis.  
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